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Inland Empire Utilities Agency’s General Manager Halla Razak Announces Resignation 
Effective December 31, 2018 

  
Inland Empire, CA– Inland Empire Utilities Agency (IEUA/Agency) General Manager Halla Razak has tendered her 
resignation effective December 31, 2018, due to family circumstances.  The IEUA Board of Directors has initiated a process 
to appoint an interim General Manager while a more formal search process will be initiated for a permanent replacement.  
 
“We thank Halla for her contributions to the Agency and for her leadership in securing $207 million in Proposition 1 grants 
from the State.  On behalf of the Board, we are sorry to see Halla go and want to wish Halla and her family only the best,” 
said Director Steve Elie, President of the Board.  
 
“We were very fortunate to have Halla lead the IEUA team during her tenure. She leaves a stronger organization with 
improved relations with its member agencies.  The IEUA is firmly on track to deliver its plans for the future,” said Director 
Paul Hofer.  
 
“I am privileged to have worked with the highly talented and dedicated IEUA team.  While my family circumstances have 
changed and they require my full attention, I am excited for all the visionary efforts at IEUA which will endure.  I am certain 
that continued staff dedication, Board leadership and regional support will ensure future program successes,” said General 
Manager Halla Razak. 

 
The Inland Empire Utilities Agency covers 242-square miles, distributes imported water, provides industrial/municipal 
wastewater collection and treatment services, and other related utility services to more than 875,000 people through its 
member agencies which include Chino, Chino Hills, Cucamonga Valley Water District, Fontana, Fontana Water Company, 
Montclair, Monte Vista Water District, Ontario, and Upland. 
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